Lindsey Blecher

From: Javier Canon

Sent: Thursday, 19 November 2020 1:04 PM
To: Lindsey Blecher; Nicole Brewer

Cc: Mike Young (DPE-DASP); Steve Barry
Subject: RE: Bonshaw Solar Farm (SSD 9438)
Attachments: Landowner Consent_SSD-9438.pdf

Hi Lindsey

| confirm the proponent provided the Department with land owner consent for the purpose of Bonshaw solar farm
application (attached).

Do not hesitate contacting me if you need any additional information.
Regards

Javier Canon
Senior Policy Officer

Energy, Industry and Compliance | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 02 9373 2821 | E Javier.Canon@planning.nsw.gov.au

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St, Parramatta NSW 2150

www.dpie.nsw.gov.au
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Country which always was and always will be
Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land and waters, and we show our respect for elders past, present and
emerging. We are committed to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically through
thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work.

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

Javier

From: Lindsey Blecher <lindsey.blecher@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 19 November 2020 12:53 PM

To: Nicole Brewer <nicole.brewer@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Mike Young (DPE-DASP) <Mike.Young@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Javier Canon
<Javier.Canon@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Steve Barry <Stephen.Barry@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Bonshaw Solar Farm (SSD 9438)

Dear Ms Brewer,

| am writing in regards to Bonshaw Solar Farm (SSD 9438), which is currently before the Commission for
determination.

Following review of the submission documents and the Department’s assessment report, the Commission has not
found reference to land-owners consent for the application (other than from Crown Lands and TransGrid). Could
the Department please confirm by reply to this email, whether any record of landowners consent is available?
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Kind Regards,
Lindsey Blecher

Lindsey Blecher | Senior Planning Officer

Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000

e: lindsey.blecher@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: +61 2 9995 6611 | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au

New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission
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Disclaimer
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorised

to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.



